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 Mrs D Edwards OBJ2016/3404/P 12/09/2016  17:45:59 I'm appealing on behalf of my elderly mother who lives at 2 Newlands. She will already be affected by 

the loss of light to her property by the building of an 11 storey block yards from her front door.  This 

will add noise nuisance from the proposed sub station also yards from her door.  Both of these are 

unacceptable considering she is 92, lives alone and suffers from dementia. Her kitchen is already

darkened due to the monstrosity being built on the adjoining site and now she will have to endure the 

persistent hum of an electricity sub station - what next? The ground floor of Newlands houses a number 

of vulnerable elderly and disabled tenants - whose idea was it to make their last days on earth 

unbearable by taking their light away and imposing 24 hour a day noise with a sub station? This is 

unacceptable and we have not been consulted on this matter at all.
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 J Trimmer OBJ2016/3404/P 12/09/2016  18:12:59 l floor's higher than was first told. This new block already reduces the daylight /or lack of daylight to 

my home and it is only a third built.So to have a substation placed in front of Newlands  were the 

landscape gardens should be is not acceptable there is already a substation to the left at the rear of 

Cartmel , can this not be an option to extend that station or are we to be isolated  .Flats 1 to5 Newlands 

entrances to our homes face the rear of this building project and are hoping that the our foreground is 

not to be used for a service run for the shops or other services to the new buildings.
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